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PREFACE 
 
 
 
 
 
“Knowledge is power.  Information is liberating.  Education is the premise of progress, in every 
society, in every family.” 
                       --Kofi Annan 
 
 
 
This has been a special year for OIT, most notably with the groundbreaking for the new Center 
for Health Professions building on the Klamath Falls campus in June 2006.  We have completed 
an intensive year of Self-Study for the Northwest Association of Schools and Colleges and are 
looking forward to their site visit during spring 2007.  Several new partnerships were formed this 
past year including one with Southern Oregon University and Crater Lake National Park.  A new 
Bachelor of Science degree program is being offered in embedded systems.  Furthermore, OIT 
will commence its second year of Strategic Enrollment Management and will launch another 
strategic planning process.  These activities all rely on information about the past to plan for the 
future. 
 
I wish to thank all who contribute to the Factbook and the people who regularly engage in the 
data quality process.  Our reporting would not be as reliable or accurate without the consistent 
attention of core offices on campus. 
 
This 9th edition of the Fact Book has been produced by Dale Estes, Research Analyst, in the 
Institutional Research office.  Comments for the improvement of future publications should be 
sent to me by email (anjela.duchi@oit.edu), to Dale (dale.estes@oit.edu) or also to Dr. Joseph 
Holliday, VP for Student Affairs and Enrollment Management (joe.holliday@oit.edu).  The 
electronic version of this document may be accessed through the OIT website at 
http://www.oit.edu/ir.    
 
 
 
         
       Anji Duchi 
       Institutional Research Director 
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